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Opening Words  
 

It is that time of the year when the plan for the next edition of the Vedic Wisdom Festival is 

taking shape. This year it coincides with Bhagavad Gītā Jayanti and is on 3rd and 4th 

December 2022. We have a great line up of speakers all devoted to Vedic Wisdom and sharing 

its different aspects for a complete life.  

 

 

 

The festival started as just an idea for people new to Vedic Wisdom to get a glimpse of its vast 

glory and see how life can be transformed through our own inheritance of Vedanta and the 

Vedic way of life through Ayurveda, Vyākaraṇam (Sanskrit grammar), Pārāyaṇam (Chanting) 

and so on. We wanted to create a bridge of learning for curious people to seeing the value of 

Vedic Wisdom. Some of you religiously attend. A few others have taken the next step of 

becoming a Bhagavad Gītā student with us and the existing students continue to find value. 

The festival has grown because you share it with friends and family just like you recommend 

a new product or a show or a course that has benefitted you. Please continue to spread the 

word so that more and more people can attend and benefit.   

 

With love and prayers, 

Brahmavidananda 

Brahmaprajnananda 
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